Procedures For Adding A New Course or Changing/Teminating A Course At NFCC 
If an instructor decides that he/she would like to offer a course that is currently not being offered (is not in the current catalog), the first step would be to discuss this with the department chair. If the course is a PSAV course, discuss with the Dean of Workforce Education. If the chair or Dean approves, the course request would need to go to the Curriculum Work Team for approval. This process would start with submission of several forms to the Faculty Senate President. Once the forms are received, your request will be added to the next Faculty Senate meeting agenda. The forms you need to submit are listed and can be found on the intranet under the Faculty Senate Link/Curriculum Work Team.  
· Course Addition Cover Sheet

· Master Syllabi Template

If you are deleting a course or changing a course, you will complete a COURSE TERMINATION OR CHANGE TRANSMITTAL FORM also available on the intranet. If it is a “change” you will need to attach a new master syllabus for the course.  Again use the same procedure as above for submission.
When the Curriculum Work Team meets a decision will be made as to approval or disapproval.  A copy of the minutes, Transmittal Forms and master syllabus will be forwarded to the Office of Academic Affairs or Office of Workforce Education depending upon which department made the request. Once the required documents are received, a submission to Statewide Course Numbering will take place. After approval is received from Statewide Course Numbering, the requestor, Dean and MIS contact person will be notified. The course will then be entered or changed in Banner and available to offer. 
It is the responsibility of the specific chair or the director of the program to make sure the changes are made in the college catalog each year.  The Office of Academic Affairs and Office of Workforce Education try to stay on top of this, but when the time comes for the production of the new catalog each year, chair’s or director’s of programs should make sure that all additions of new courses, changes and deletions of courses are correct when submitting catalog changes.  

